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Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am): 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 
Activity:  District Governor Visit – EVENING MEETING – Pappagallo Centre 6.00 pm 

      On Duty:  Club Host:  n/a                                                                                           Set up/Pack up:  n/a  

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 11th September 2024 

 

Activity: Meg Anklesaria – all about Coastcare  
 

Club Host: Cate Barlow 
Set up/pack up:  David James 

 
 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
• Our 4th September meeting is at the Pappagallo 

Centre, 250 Oxford Street Leederville, from 6.00 
– 8.00 pm. Cost per head $35, payable in 
advance. See Pres. Max’s email 16/08/2024 

• Jeremy needs Peace Pole Ceremony assistance 
on Friday 6th September; contact him direct 

• Our Driver Training will take place at the 
Showgrounds on Friday 27th September; details 
to follow 

NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB MEETINGS, ROTARY GENERALLY, & OUR WORLD 
 
 Janine Wood is a co-founder and Chairperson of No Limits Perth Inc. and she came along with fellow 
volunteer Cathy to tell us all about this amazing not for profit organisation which was established in 
2015 to provide critical emergency support services to the most vulnerable and disadvantaged 
individuals in Perth’s northern suburbs. They operate on the principle of One Random Act of Kindness 
at a Time, and anyone can volunteer to assist. The Mission of No Limits is to provide emergency relief 
in the form of food hampers, toiletries, bed linen, household furniture and cleaning items to those in 
need – victims of domestic violence, the unemployed, low-income earners, pensioners, single parent 
families, the homeless, new comers to this country, and just about anyone who genuinely needs a 
helping hand. Janine gave examples of people who they have helped; Neil was involved in a car 
accident and was seriously injured including a broken jaw. He became homeless, but he could not 
access his 3rd party insurance payout because every time he phoned, he was told to call back when 
he was sober – his broken jaw made him sound drunk. Neil was taken in by a volunteer family and 
later gained access to his money which went towards re-establishing himself. Janine described No 
Limits involvement with the Joondalup and Wanneroo Community Hubs, for example the provision 
of mobile clothes-washing and drying facilities, plus helping youth workers to engage with those 
misguided youngsters who frequent shopping centres with ill intent. The Power of Community! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Birthdays:  Margaret Lane (23 Jul); Mike Graham (17 Aug); Mary Beattie (3 Sep)  

Wedding anniversaries: Ross & Fran Ledger (2 Jul); Mike & Yvonne Graham (31 Aug) 

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       
 

Nuns generally wear plain colours because old habits never dye 

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

